
B A C K I N T I M E

1958 WGCSA Directory
Back In Time will be a new feature to The Grass Roots on a regular basis. The WGCSA history is informative

and important to a new generation of members. If you have an item from your archives about WGCSA or your
club that you think may be of interest to our readers please feel free to contact me.

This issue we are highlighting the association mailing list from 1958. The list previously was given to Monroe
Miller by Rod Johnson in 1988 and was featured in the July August issue. Monroe passed it on to me and I feel
it makes a interesting read showing our chapter 50 years ago. It is ratable that Horst, Milorganite, Reinders and
Wisconsin Turf were all active members at that
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